
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 98.18% Kingfishers 98.33% Jackdaws 97.67%  Hummingbirds 92.07% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.56% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

 Half Term Hoping you all have restful half term break and we look forward to welcoming you 

back on Monday 24th February. 

 

The Friends’ Bingo Night 28th February 2025.   Please see attached information about 

the Bawburgh Bingo Night organised by The Friends.  Tickets to be purchased on ParentMail or 

email office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  Please do support The Friends’ who do an amazing job 

for our school. Some great prizes up for grabs including wine and chocolates, farm shop 

goodies from the Goat Shed and Church Farm Shop plus a karaoke machine!  Please order 

tickets by Wednesday 26th so the Friends know numbers. 

 

Outstanding Payments We kindly request that you settle any outstanding balances as soon 

as possible. If you have any questions regarding your balance or if you need assistance with 

payment arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Head Pupils Newsletter The Head Pupils have written their own newsletter,attached. They hope 

to produce this for you half termly. Watch this space! 

 

Premier Education Sports Afterschool Club  These will be continuing after half term.  

Please complete the form on Parentmail.   

 

Yr 6 and Reception Please refer to the email on ParentMail for the letters regarding the 

vision and hearing test (Reception) and the height and weight programme (Yr6 and Reception). 

Action is required. 
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Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 18th  March via ParentMail.  This will take place in the 

school hall on  1st an 2nd April from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche 

available, but afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the 

Parents Evening. 
 

Reminders School Trips Don’t forget to complete the consent forms and make payment on 

ParentMail for any school outings.  Without your consent, your child would be unable to attend. 

 

Thorpe Woodlands Residential Not long to go now!  Please note that the coach will be 

returning to school at 15.45 hours.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

the Office. 

 

Wymondham Rugby Club Hummingbirds and Jackdaws thoroughly enjoyed a taster tag 

rugby session on Thursday.  The instructor was very impressed with their enthusiasm and 

behaviour and we are very proud of your children!  

 

Dates for your diary  

17th February to 21st February - Half term  

7th March – Bawburgh Youth Club 

25th February – Flamingos Parent Breakfast 

27th February – Kingfishers Parent Breakfast  

 


